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JAHRESGABEN 2021/22  

Axel Koschier 
Bady Dalloul 
Black Pages 
Cudelice Brazelton IV 
Leda Bourgogne  
Lia Perjovschi 
Lina Viste Grønli 
Pia Ferm 
Melanie Ebenhoch 
Our Polite Society 
Ramaya Tegegne  
Vaclav Pozarek 

13.11.2021 – 18.12.2021 

 

This year, the Kunstverein Bielefeld presents its annual editions for members 
in a quite unusual setting. Thanks to support from the Kunststiftung NRW, for 
the first time we have been able to organize a separate presentation for the 
2021/22 annual editions, staged at an extra venue.  

We thus cordially invite you to visit the exhibition and its associated 
events, to be held at Falkstraße 1A, 33602 Bielefeld. The annual editions will 
be exhibited at this location, every Saturday from 12:00 to 5:00, from 
13.11.2021 to 18.12.2021, or by appointment. The same location will play host 
to events associated with this year’s editions on several thursdays.  

We feel sure that this year’s annual editions will pique your interest. By 
purchasing one of the pieces on offer, you will acquire a wonderful work of 
art by an important up-and-coming artist, while supporting both the artist and 
the Kunstverein. This year’s annual editions are of a characteristically high 
standard. Much of the work on offer consists of unique pieces, including works 
by Bady Dalloul, Black Pages, Leda Bourgogne, Lia Perjovschi, Ramaya Tegegne, 
and Vaclav Pozarek, all artists featured in this year’s Kunstverein program. 
The 2021/22 offer also includes work by Our Polite Society, a studio which 
does the graphic design work for the Kunstverein. We are likewise excited to 
present annual editions by Axel Koschier, Cudelice Brazelton IV, Lina Viste 
Grønli, Melanie Ebenhoch, and Pia Ferm, all artists who are linked to the 
program of the Kunstverein Bielefeld. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The purchase of the annual editions is initially reserved for members of the 
Kunstverein Bielefeld. Orders from non-members can only be considered upon 
payment of an increased price or simultaneously submitted declaration of 
membership. 
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